Thanksgiving Feed the Needy 2022

The Gulf Coast Public Safety Feed, the Needy Program, is a successful collaboration
between Public Safety Agencies in Harrison County and generous donors.
This program has been helping feed those in need for 33 years
The program has gone from feeding a few people to provide 1,000 meals.
The Feed the Needy Program is only possible through donations and volunieers.
We truly appreciate the continned support thaf has kept this program going.

Meals can be requested by clling the following Police Depariments
Deadline for orders is November 15th 2022 at 3PM

Biloxi Police Department Harrison County Sheriff Office
2o8-985-3033 o28-Bgb-0bH06

D'Tberville Police Department Long Beach Police Department
228-30b6-4250 208-865-1981

Gulfport Police Department Pass Christian Police Department
228-868-5703 298-452-3301

To Donate and help make this a Happy Holiday for
those who may be less fortunate contact:
DrIberville Police Department
Atin: Feed the Needy Program
11290 Lamey Bridge Road, D'Tberville, MS 39540
Biloxi Police Department
170 Porter Avenue, Biloxi, MS 39530
228-385-3033




